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Respected Madam/Sir,

It is a great privilege to invite you at the UGC — Sponsored
International Seminar on “Language, Religion and Culture:
Indian and Western Perspectives” to be organized by the
Department of Philosophy, University of Gour Banga on
21-22 January, 2019. The seminar will host some distinguished
thinkers to discuss the theme from various philosophical
perspectives and is expected to produce a great amount
of interest among the scholars. We sincerely hope that
with your enthused and enlightened participation it will add
further dimension and make it a successful attempt. Our
Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Professor Swagata Sen will
inaugurate the programme. Once again, we take the
opportunity to cordially invite your august presence on

this occasion.
Thanks and warm regards,

Yours faithfully

Venue: Smart Classroom, Dept. of Philosophy, UGB Time: 10:30 a.m. onwards



